
The Summer School of Italian provides 6 weeks of activities 
from 1st July to 9th August 

 

 

  

Foreign students Inclusion Office 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

Italian Summer school 2024 
(16th edition) 

 
the Municipality of Ferrara, the Cooperative Cidas, the Cooperative Il Germoglio, the 

Association Viale K Onlus, in collaboration with the Govoni School Institute, in collaboration with 

other local actors, organize also this year the Summer School of Italian language which offers 

courses and laboratories aimed at foreign children from 6 to 14 years recently arrived in Italy who 

need to enhance their language skills and to achieve greater results at school. 

 

 
Classes can accommodate a maximum of 18 students. 

It is necessary that the pupils have already attended at least the first year of school in their 

country or in Italy and that therefore already know how to read and write. 

 
ENTRIES: 

Registrations to the Italian Summer School will be accepted from June 3rd to June 14th at 

The Headquarters of the Association Viale K, via Mura di Porta Po, 9 in the following days 

and times: 

 Monday, Wednesday and Thursday : from 15.00 to 18.00 

 Tuesday and Friday: from 10.00 to 12.00 

 
PLEASE NOTE: Families will be asked for a contribution of 20 euros to purchase study materials. 

 
INFORMATION: 

 Alessandra Muntoni, Associazione Viale K, cell.: 388.5714524 

 Ufficio Alunni Stranieri, Comune di Ferrara: phone 0532-752486 or cellphone 333 6445132 

 

 
 

 

 

Istituto Comprensivo “A. Manzi” 

 
All courses will take place at the Leopardi School in Via Boccaccio 4, Ferrara 


